
 

                                                                        

Missing Juvenile: Aubrey Finley 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Friday, April 19, 2024 

 

NORTH CHARLESTON, S.C. – Aubrey Finley, 13, was last seen around 7:30 p.m. on 

Thursday, April 18, 2024, wearing a black shirt, red plaid pajama pants, and black and white Air 

Jordan shoes. Around that time, she left her home in the 600 block of Edentree Place in 

Charleston on her electric bike. Finley has no history of running away, no mental or physical 

health issues, and does not have her phone with her. 

 

 
 

Age: 13 | Height: 5’ 1” | Weight: 100 | Hair: Blonde | Eyes: Blue 

 
If anyone has information about her whereabouts, please contact the Charleston County  
Sheriff’s Office at 843-202-1700. If contact is made after hours, please notify Consolidated  
Dispatch at 843-743-7200. 


